
 

 

 

17th March 2006 
 
Sonia Brown 
Director, Wholesale Markets 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 
 
 
Dear Sonia 
 
 

3rd Party Proposal: Publication of Near to Real Time Data at 
UK Sub-Terminals:  Modification Proposal UNC 006 

Impact Assessment 22/06, 3rd February 2006 
 
 
We have pleasure in attaching our response to Ofgem’s Impact Assessment 22/06, 
dated 3rd February 2006, regarding theThird Party Proposal: Publication of Near to 
Real Time Data at UK Sub-Terminals, ref UNC 006.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact either David 
Odling or myself, or either of us via Elizabeth Holloway. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mike Tholen 
Economics and Commercial Director 
 
 
c.c:  Claire Durkin - DTI 

Simon Toole - DTI 


